
Hello Council Members, 
 
I am in support of HB-1394 and protecting the free speech of businesses to boycott and engage 
in business with whomever they wish to. In light of the increase in killing of civilians because of 
the genocide and ethnic cleansing that is happening in Palestine, business have a moral duty to 
not give money to those committing the heinous acts which is the Israeli government and 
settlers in the West Bank. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Samantha Faubert 


